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2 July 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Non Uniform Day, Support Our Community 
 
As we approach the end of the school year, I am writing to inform you about the importance of the 
last day of term, Friday 19 July. We are excited to announce that this day will be a non-uniform day 
with a special purpose; to encourage our students to give back to their school community and support 
others. 
 
On this day, students will have the opportunity to donate their school uniforms (shirts, blazers, skirts 
and trousers) to our pre-owned uniform store. This includes all PE uniform items.  
 
Pre-Owned Uniform Store 
This is to support all families within our community, providing them access to uniform free of charge. 
Our uniform store will be open to all our families on Wednesday 21 August 2024 from 10.00 am -12.00 
noon. No appointment necessary. If you cannot make this date, please contact the school to arrange 
a separate date to attend. The uniform store will be open all year round, as long as stocks last.  
 
Non Uniform Day 
Pleas ensure your child follows guidelines for the non-uniform day: 
 

• Students can wear non-uniform. 
• Clothing must be appropriate, with no offensive symbols or slogans. 
• Tops must not show the midriff. 
• Jewellery, eye lash extensions and/or false nails are all ACCEPTABLE. 

 
Attendance 
Attendance is essential and compulsory in the final weeks of term, including the last day. During all 
lessons, including those on the last day of term, teachers will teach from the planned curriculum, 
where students will gain essential knowledge for their course.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and involvement. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Ms M Evans 
Headteacher   
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